
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
                                                                        Laura Eifert 

President 
                                                                                                                                                                        SUNCOR ENERGY (U.S.A.) PIPELINE COMPANY 

                                                                        5455 Brighton Blvd. 
Commerce City, Colorado 80022 

Telephone:  (303) 296-7845 
leifert@suncor.com 

 

 
January 2, 2024 
 
Advice Letter No. 1 
 
Doug Dean, Director 
Colorado Public Utilities Commission 
1560 Broadway, Suite 250 
Denver, Colorado   80202 
 
Dear Mr. Dean: 
 
The accompanying tariff issued by Suncor Energy (U.S.A.) Pipeline Company is sent to you for filing 
in compliance with the requirements of requirements of Public Utilities Law.  The attached tariff 
applies to the following services: transportation of unleaded gasolines and light straight run from 
Commerce City, Colorado, to Dupont, Colorado. 
 
  Colo. P.U.C. No. 1 
 
  Original Page No. 1 through Original Page No. 14 
 
It is desired that the tariff accompanying this advice letter become effective on March 1, 2024. 
 
Enclosed, are an original plus three (3) copies of the Advice Letter and the accompanying tariff 
sheets.  
 
Please contact Brian Suchand on (303) 296-7845, bsuchand@suncor.com if you have any questions 
regarding this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
s/Laura Eifert 
Laura Eifert 
President 
 
cc mailed to: 

Office of Consumer Counsel 
 1560 Broadway, Suite 200 
 Denver, CO  80202 
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